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The Provider Relief Fund was established in the CARES Act to reimburse eligible 
health care providers for increased expenses or lost revenue attributable to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. As a condition of receiving funds, providers had to meet 
various terms and conditions, including a requirement to report certain 
information back to the Health Resources & Services Administration (HRSA). 
Non-compliance with these strict reporting requirements triggers sanctions, 
including the return of all funds dispersed.  

The HRSA just announced that providers who did not submit the required 
report by the deadline indicated in their Post-Payment Notice may submit a 
“Request to Report Late Due to Extenuating Circumstances,” if such 
circumstances exist. While not guaranteed, providers may submit paperwork to 
the HRSA requesting an extension of the reporting deadline to avoid non-
compliance and the associated consequences. Allowable extenuating 
circumstances include extreme events, such as severe illness or death of a key 
staff member, but also internal miscommunications or errors, lack of receipt of 
reporting communications, and failure to properly submit documentation in the 
online reporting portal.

If you were granted a payment through the Provider Relief Fund and missed 
your deadline to report, contact Randal Schultz, Lizzi Janssen or your regular 
Lathrop GPM attorney to take advantage of this extended reporting period and 
utilize this extension to avoid repayment and other significant penalties.

LEGAL UPDATES

Provider Relief Funds Reporting Window 
Extended

Related People

Randal L. Schultz
Partner
Kansas City
913.451.5192
randal.schultz@lathropgpm.c
om

Related Sectors
Health Care

https://www.lathropgpm.com/professionals-Randal-Schultz.html
https://www.lathropgpm.com/professionals-lizzi-janssen.html
mailto:randal.schultz@lathropgpm.com
mailto:randal.schultz@lathropgpm.com
https://www.lathropgpm.com/sectors/health-care/

